
Hill Elementary 
New Parent Tours and Activities for 
2020-21 Incoming Kindergartners 

  
Please arrive 15 minutes early to sign-in for these events. You will need your Driver’s License if this is 
your first time to sign-in at Hill. Enter through the main entrance on Tallwood and use the buzzer. Once 

inside, the office is to the left. 
 

 ​New Parent Tours 
  

Monday, January 27 at 10:00am  
Tuesday, February 25 at 10:00am  
Wednesday, March 25 at 10:00am  
Wednesday, April 22 at 10:00am 

Friday, May 15 at 10:00am 
  

To RSVP for New Parent Tours, email ​newparentcoordinator@hillelementary.com​.  
 Tours are geared toward adults; please make other arrangements for your children​. 

 

 ​Story Time in the Library 
  

Mid- February TBD 
  

To RSVP for Story Time, email ​newparentcoordinator@hillelementary.com​.  
Since there are limited spots, we kindly ask no siblings. 

  

Playdates at Hill Harbor 
  

Thursday, March 26 at 2:00pm 
Wednesday, April 22 at 2:00pm  

Tuesday, May 12 ​ ​at 2:00pm 
 

Please check in at the Hill Office to get a Visitor’s badge while on campus. 
 

Meet Up at Hill Playground  
 

Saturday, April date TBD 
Saturday, May date TBD 

 

 Kindergarten Registration 
Date TBA 
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